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 Contact Your Neighbourhood Team at:  

 
• Tel: 101  

• Email: 

SomNorthNPTPortisheadClevedon@avonandsomerset.police.uk  

• Avon and Somerset Police website: 

www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/your-area  

• Crime Reduction Advice and leaflets: www.aspolicestaysafe.co.uk  

Twitter –@ASPNorthSom  

 

  

Your Neighbourhood Team enjoyed a visit to 

@themilkstand_kingstonseymour at Yew Tree 

Farm. 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fslack.com%2Fapps%2FA0F7XDW93-twitter&psig=AOvVaw1xRw3blZpDlfzUCKFR_vTA&ust=1590844656271000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDk7aeU2ekCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

 

 

 

Covid 19 

The new COVID-19 variant (known as Delta) spreads more easily than the other variants that were 
previously most common. To help stop the spread, you should: 

 Get both doses of the vaccine 
when you are offered it, and 
encourage others to do so as well 

 Participate in surge testing in 
your local area, whether you are 
vaccinated or not 

 Self-isolate immediately if you 
have any symptoms of COVID-19 
(a high temperature, a new, 
continuous cough or a loss or 
change to your sense of smell or 
taste) or if you’ve tested positive 
for COVID-19 

In the areas listed above, you should also 
take particular caution when meeting 
anyone outside your household or 
support bubble. Wherever possible, you 
should try to: 

 Meet outside rather than inside 
where possible 

 Keep 2 meters apart from people 
that you do not live with (unless 
you have formed a support 
bubble with them), this includes 
friends and family you don’t live 
with 

 Minimise travel in and out of 
affected areas 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-

do?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvqnrxp-98QIVE-h3Ch0EBgYkEAAYASAAEgI_rPD_BwE#how-the-rules-

changed-on-21-june  

 

 

 

In the News  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/coronavirus-vaccine/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#symptoms
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/test-results/positive-test-result/#:~:text=A%20positive%20result%20means%20it%27s,type%20of%20test%20you%20had.
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvqnrxp-98QIVE-h3Ch0EBgYkEAAYASAAEgI_rPD_BwE#how-the-rules-changed-on-21-june
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvqnrxp-98QIVE-h3Ch0EBgYkEAAYASAAEgI_rPD_BwE#how-the-rules-changed-on-21-june
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvqnrxp-98QIVE-h3Ch0EBgYkEAAYASAAEgI_rPD_BwE#how-the-rules-changed-on-21-june


 

 

 
 

 

 

Mr Marsh began his policing career with the force in 1987, and has 
been chief since 2016.  

As he prepared to leave the post, he paid tribute to his officers and 
highlighted the dangers of the role.  

Mr Marsh spoke out about going on patrol with two female police 
officers who had both been at the riots outside Bridewell Police 
Station in March: "One of them had a container of urine thrown over 
her and was assaulted. Another one had her helmet smashed by a 
bottle thrown. Now to smash a public order helmet takes an awful 
lot. She was pushed under a police horse, incredibly traumatised - 
and these are real people. 

"I feel I've seen the worst of this pandemic through and I'm incredibly proud of how police officers 
that I'm privileged to serve with, and police staff, have managed the Black Lives Matter protest, the 
Kill The Bill protest and the policing of Covid." 

Iain Prideaux, Chair of Avon and Somerset Police Federation, said: “I have had the pleasure of 
serving under Mr Marsh’s leadership and he has brought benefits both internally and externally. The 
introduction of body worn cameras has brought transparency and a greater understanding of the 
challenges police officers face and Mr Marsh has promoted kindness in leadership and officer 
wellbeing.  

“Mr Marsh introduced the 7-point promise to look after staff who are assaulted or a victim of hate 
crime and welfare information forms which keep him sighted on incidents when officers have been 
hurt. I wish to thank him for setting an example of what vocational service looks like - and 
congratulations on your retirement.” 

 

From the Neighbourhood Policing team we would like to wish Chief Constable Andy Marsh the very 

best of luck in his next adventure.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chiefs News 

https://www.itv.com/news/westcountry/2021-03-21/protesters-clash-with-police-in-bristol-fireworks-thrown-outside-bridewell-station
https://www.itv.com/news/westcountry/2021-03-21/protesters-clash-with-police-in-bristol-fireworks-thrown-outside-bridewell-station


 

 

Mini Police  

We are so pleased to say that we will be 

starting another Mini Police group at Yatton 

Junior School in September 2021, this is 

dependent on Covid restrictions. We were 

unable to finish with our last group in 2020, 

we are hopeful that this next school year 

will be a success.  

The Mini Police initiative – jointly funded by 

Avon and Somerset Police, Office of the 

Police and Crime Commissioner, and National Volunteer Police Cadets – is delivered by 

members of the local Neighbourhood Policing team in partnership with schools. 

It offers children aged between 9 and 11 years old the chance to build positive relationships 

with their local police team, whilst helping out in their school and the wider community. The 

sessions are held in school and will also support curriculum based activities working towards 

Duke of Cornwall award.  

Children learn what it means to be a police officer and the importance of the community 

working with police to help protect them from crime. By engaging with children and young 

people from an early age, the Mini Police aims to reduce future demand, discussing how 

getting involved in criminality can affect their lives and planting the seed that policing could 

be a career for them in the future. 

The children have applied for their positions and we will be holding interviews next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mini Police 



 

 

For the Yatton and surrounding villages this month we have had 19 crimes, here is the 

breakdown of these crimes in a pie chart. 

 

Your Neighbourhood Policing Team continue to work with multiple agencies to help those in 

need and reduce the associated crime in your area. We continue to urge the Community to 

remain vigilant and report any suspicious activity via 101 or 999 should it be an emergency.  

 



 

 

 

 

We would like to ask you whether you have any 

questions or topics that you would like covered 

during our Facebook live events. We try to keep 

it topical.  

Do you watch it live or have a look at a more 

convenient time?  

We also connect with the community via Twitter 

as well.  

Let us know we are always looking for feedback.  

Our last Facebook live event covered water 

safety with guest speaker from RNLI with some 

very important water safety information.  

 

Next Meeting 

Meet Us Talk to Us 

Kingston Seymour Village Hall 

Tuesday 6th July 1000 – 1200 

Bike Register Event 

 

Yatton Train Station  

Friday 23rd July 11.00-13.00 

 

Events 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.bikeregister.com/&ved=2ahUKEwi5tvWGpr3xAhUjyIUKHdPNBn0QqoUBMAB6BAgAEAE&usg=AOvVaw2BboHHdzen2fGpHBBZMyxl

